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MEMORANDUM 
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To: Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister 
 Schools Division Superintendents 
 Bureau of Learner Support Services 
 Public Affairs Service 
 School Health and Nutrition Personnel 
 School Heads 
 
Subject: INVITATION TO THE PAPA CHILDHOOD INJURY 

PREVENTION WEBINAR ON 29 JANUARY 2021 
 
 
 The Philippine Ambulatory Pediatric Association, Inc. (PAPA), in 
coordination with the Bureau of Learner Support Services - School Health 
Division (BLSS-SHD), invites DepEd’s school health personnel to participate 
in its webinar titled, “Let Child Safety be our Priority: Preventing 
Poisoning and Injury in the Home” on 29 January 2021 (Friday) from 
6:00 to 7:30 PM. The event will highlight awareness on poisoning and child 
injury in the home during this time of pandemic. 
 
 The organizers applied the event for CPD credit units for medical 
doctors. Other health professionals may apply for CPD credit units under 
self-directed and/or lifelong learning. DepEd health personnel may register at 
http://bit.ly/PAPAInjuryPrevention2021DepEdLink to be considered to 
participate in the webinar via the Zoom platform on a “first-register, first-
accommodated” basis and receive Certificates of Participation. 

 
All others may attend the course through Facebook Live on the DepEd 

Philippines Facebook page. Certificates of Attendance for DepEd attendees 
may be generated through the DepEd Professional Development - Learning 
Management System at http://bit.ly/homeinjurypreventioncertatt upon 
passing the Exit Quiz. Note that the Exit Quiz will be available on 31 
January 2021 only. 

 
DepEd personnel are further enjoined to disseminate information 

about the webinar, especially to parents who will benefit the most from 
the learning that will be shared in the activity.  
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 The Public Affairs Service (PAS) is requested to provide the necessary 
assistance in the streaming of the webinar and the promotion of the activity 
on the DepEd Philippines Facebook page. 
 

For more information, contact Ms. Girlie A. Azurin, Senior Education 
Program Specialist, BLSS-SHD, at (02) 8632-9935 or through email at 
medical.nursing@deped.gov.ph. 

 
For wide dissemination. 
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
        Undersecretary 
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